
Naumann's Norcal News - by Don Naumann 

JOHN GRANT at San Mateo Muni recently finished rebuilding a green; a few 
tees and the practice area. 

ERNIE MARTIN at Crow Canyon CC has been doing such a good job that they are 
adding parking area around the clubhouse to accomodate the overflow. 

in memoriam 
LAWRENCE L. LLOYD - Rancho Canada Golf Club, Carmel. A Class A member in 

good standing has recently passed away. 

* UC Extension Services - Landscape Tree Management Seminar - Friday, Sept. 
8:30 a.m. - 4:00 p.m0 Card Community Center 
Registration $10/person 545 Vallombrosa Avee 

Chico, CA 
For more information contact: 

Jerry Koch - Urban Forester 
Parks Dept. 
P.O. Box 3420 
Chico, CA 95927 916 895-4944 


